
2023-24 Travel Team News 
 

The travel team played six matches from November thru normally January, but with the 

nasty weather everyone had in January, the final match was postponed until February.  We 

played twice on the Sunbird course and twice on the Ironwood course.  Once on each of 

Sun Lakes 1 and Palo Verde courses.  Next year the schedule will be reversed.  We finished 

three points out of first place.  It was the effort of all of the ladies that we were so close. 

 

The ladies who played on the Ironwood team this year were: 

Barb Amedro, Tammy Bailey, Susan Barham, Julie Clausen, Judy Darnell, Lynda Gibbs, Connie 

Harper, Frankie Hatch, Lonni Hocker, Lynda Jones, Pam Matassarin, Sue Olson, Sue 

Pederson, Kathy Sauter, Lynne Shaw, and Judy Kirchenbaum as captain. 
 


